
Young Voices 

On Monday 15th January2018, 11 children and 3 adults went to the FlyDSA 

Arena in Sheffield to sing with the Young Voices, a choir of 5,268 children from 

schools all around Yorkshire and Derbyshire. It took us an hour to get there and 

back again. We left school after lunch and didn’t get back to Moldgreen until 

10pm! For the evening concert, the Arena was full with the Young Voices, the 

band, the guest artists and the audience. Our three favourite songs were 

Africa, Extraordinary and Castle on the Hill. When the song Africa came on, we 

did the Mexican Wave. Everyone went crazy when the special guests came on! 

The lights were spectacular and colourful. One of the special guests, Alfie, was 

only fifteen. He was brilliant at playing the guitar and singing. He involved us in 

one of his songs. There were also some fantastic dancers and we danced with 

them too. Their dancing was amazing and we want them to teach us more moves! 

Their best dance was the Star Wars dance. We all had a great time! 

 

 

 

 


